
Dear Lama Drupgyu,

I am pleased to say that Stephen Manuel has been accepted to the 
next three year retreat at Sopa Choling, Gampo Abbey. Group H 
begins September 2024. 


Having completed all the prerequisites, he is fully qualified and will be 
a welcome member of the group.


Thank you for considering his scholarship request.

Nancy Huszagh

Retreat Druppon


Currently, I am also the liaison for the retreat.



